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Highway Work To Begin South of Falls City
(KLZA)--Weather permitting, work is scheduled to resume this week on a resurfacing project on a
nearly 4 mile stretch of US-159/US-73 south of Falls City.

Constructor’s, Inc. of Lincoln, Nebraska, has the $4.6 million contract for the project, which also
includes bridge repair work.

The Nebraska Department of Roads says traffic will be controlled by one-lane work zones utilizing
traffic signals, pilot cars, and flaggers.

The project is anticipated to be completed this summer.
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